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Bury St Edmunds Area 
Working Party 
4 January 2011 

 

Suffolk County Council Local Transport Plan 
 
 
Suffolk County Council is required by the government to produce a Local Transport Plan 
(LTP). The current plan covers the period from 2006 to 2011 and work to develop a new 
one is underway.  Suffolk's third LTP will have a 20 year strategy and a short, medium 
and long term implementation plan. The County Council's priorities for transport are 
focussed on the high level aims of:- 
 
(a) promoting economic recovery and growth;  
(b) reducing the climate change impacts of transport;  
(c) supporting education and skills; and  
(d) improving health outcomes.  

 
In preparing the new plan the County Council recognises that there are differences in 
development needs across Suffolk and wants this plan to recognise that with local 
strategies for the main towns.  
  
The County Council will be consulting partners and stakeholders on a draft LTP early in 
2011, including the Borough Council.  In this respect, an officer from the County Council 
will make a presentation on the draft LTP to the Working Party. 
 
The Working Party is asked for comments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
W:\Democratic WP Services\Committee\Reports\Bury St Edmunds Area Working Party\2011\11.01.04\Narrative - Suffolk 
County Council Local Transport Plan.doc 

  


